Letter: Mt. Tallac High says
thank you

To the community,

Mt. Tallac High School would like to thank Maureen and Steve
Froyum, John Marchini, and Jose Reza from South Tahoe Refuse
for carrying 40-pound plus backpacks with food to Cathedral
Lake on Oct. 27 to prepare a hot good lunch for the students
of Mt. Tallac High School. After our amazing lunch they hiked

with us to the top of Mt. Tallac.

Thank you,

Esmeralda Yanez and Veronica Roque, Mt. Tallac High School
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